cendrex

Dear Cendrex Customers,

We wish to inform you that starting July 1, 2024, we will be implementing a 3% increase in our
access panels price list. This adjustment is a direct result of rising costs for raw materials, labor,

energy, and other economic factors impacting our sector.

We have always been committed to providing you with the highest quality and service, and this

adjustment will allow us to continue maintaining the high standards you expect from us.

We are notifying you one month in advance, allowing you to plan accordingly. Please note that

approved quotations before July 1st will be honored.

We appreciate your understanding and loyalty, which are essential to us. If you have any
questions or would like to discuss this change, we are at your full disposal. Your continued
satisfaction remains our priority.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Boivin

VP of Sales

514 493-1489 x290
jboivin@cendrex.com
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